HB 1239 -- HISTORIC PRESERVATION TAX CREDIT
SPONSOR: Stacy

This bill makes the personal residence of an applicant ineligible
for a historic preservation tax credit. The bill also limits the
amount of any such tax credit to the lesser of $2 million per
eligible property or 25% of the rehabilitation expenses, and caps
the total amount of tax credits allowed to $50 million per fiscal
year.



